
Mr Tom Reidy 
Reamore 
Kielduff 
Tralee 
CO Kerry 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T: +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Sth July 2009 Reg. No. WOO0 1-03 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations, 2004 regarding a Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name 
of Kerry County Council, €or a facility at North Kerry Landfill Site, 
Muinmaminnane, Tralee, Co. Kern 

Dear Mr Reidy, 

I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from Kerry County Council 
for a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management Acts, 
1996 to 2008, to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and a 
decision has been made to reject the request at this time. 

If you have any hrther queries please contact Pol O’Seasnain who can be contacted at 
the following telephone number 021 - 4875540. 

Yours sincerely, 

W@CQF L3QKm.y 
Tracey Berney 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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Ms Margaret Fitzgerald Reidy 
Reamore 
Kielduff 
Tralee 
CO Kerry 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T. +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: infoBepa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

8'h July 2009 Reg. No. WOO01 -03 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations, 2004 regarding a Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name 
of Kerry County Council, Ior a facility at North Kerry Landfill Site, 
Muingnaminnane. Tralee, Co. Kerry. 

Dear Ms Fitzgerald Reidy, 

I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from Kerry County Council 
for a Technical Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management Acts, 
1996 to 2008, to their existing licence for the above mentioned facility. 

1 am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and a 
decision has been made to reject the request at this time. 

If you have any fixther queries please contact Pol 0' Seasnain who can be contacted at 
the following telephone number O;! 1 - 4875540. 

Yours sincerely, 

9- 
Tracey Berney 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


